
SPEEDWATCH REPORT 
Parish Council 16th May 2019  

During April we ran 20 sessions totalling approx. 14.5 hours, two further 

sessions were cancelled due to operators becoming unavailable. 

 

The sessions recorded 128 vehicles from 3585 that passed during the 

sessions (4%), the fastest speed recorded was 54 mph, the average accuracy 

of the sessions was 89.7%.   

One vehicle was shown not to have tax and/or MOT. 

Two of the vehicles failed the DVLA check due to colour error, they were 

both vans so had probably been resprayed in company colours and DVLA 

not notified, a third was a school minibus listed as white but is green, so 

again resprayed and not notified. 

 

So far this month we have carried out 12 sessions with 12 more planned, 

three sessions have been cancelled one of the sessions has recorded zero 

vehicles speeding during a half hour session from 289 passing vehicles. 

 

All previous months Speedwatch activity summaries, and these reports, can 

be found in the Reports to meetings section of the Parish Council pages on 

the village website. 

 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator 


